
 

Version 2.0 May 2023 

Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 

ADVICE 

Issued by Cairns Maritime Region on 19 September 2024 

Area:             Skardon River pilotage area

Locality: Skardon River  

Activity: Port and Starboard Lateral Markers Removed 

Mariners are advised that:  
 
The P4, P6, P8 and S3 Port and Starboard lateral markers have been removed. These mark the 
passage over the Bar. 
 
They have been removed to assist the PMG Taka in their bed levelling operations. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution at all times. 

 

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Cairns Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4052 7400  Email: vtscairns@msq.qld.gov.au  

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Cairns) - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 


